
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Grade 11 Parents and Guardians 
 
Matric Farewell 2022 
 
The time is approaching when the Grade 11s will be preparing the hall for the Matric Farewell.  The 
dance is on 20 August 2022 and it is customary for all Grade 11s to be fully involved in this activity. 
Décor week this year runs from 12 August to 19 August 2022. The preparation for the hall takes place 
after school hours and on weekends.  
 
As part of this team-building experience it is imperative that each Grade 11 pupil should pay  
R1000.00 towards the farewell. This money is paid in advance as it is used to book their seat at their 
Matric Dance in 2023. The money is used to cover all the costs associated with the dance, e.g., catering, 
decorating, lighting, materials for decorating, music, entertainment as well as a CD with photographs 
from the night, etc.  

 
Please ensure that this money has been paid to the bursar by Friday 12 August 2022. A payment plan 
can be arranged with the bursar to pay off this amount over a period of seven months with the first 
payment at the end of February 2022. 
 
In past years, each Grade 11 pupil, over and above their dance fees, needed to contribute a variety of 
materials during the time leading up to the dance as well as during the week of the dance. This 
contribution combined with their dance ticket fee often far exceeded the amount of R1000 each. To 
lessen the financial strain, we have combined the cost of additional materials and dance fees, and 
therefore no additional fee will need to be charged. 
 
If you have any queries in this regard, please feel free to contact me in writing through the school. 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ms. T. Olander-van Aardt      Matthew Ridgway 
Matric Farewell Coordinator         Principal 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
I / We acknowledge receipt of this letter. 
 
Pupil Name: ______________________________  Pupil’s Class: 11___ 
 
Parent Name: _____________________________  Signature: _________________ 
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